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Response - Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

The Bid to add this land to the LDP and thereafter develop should be approved.

The site is little used. It is certainly no asset as it stands. Surely it should be used to benefit the community.

I am impressed with the proposed development and believe that it would be a very attractive proposition for retirees. It is time that there was more choice and

more specialised housing for older people. A Retirement Village with local amenities seems to be a very positive step. The various elements within the plan would

benefit the whole community. The design and layout fit well with the area and indeed would enhance it.

While travelling around meeting clients I am unfortunately very aware of the hazards of the existing roads between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road.

The benefits of safety and connectivity to other parts of the city are obvious.
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